
From: Miriam Lea
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2283 University Ave W VARIANCE
Date: Sunday, February 7, 2021 1:23:47 PM

To the City Council of St. Paul,

I am writing about the Noise Source Variance at 2283 University Ave W in St Paul. If there is
an existing Noise variance in place for construction in the City I request that it be put into
place to the full extent. If there is not a noise variance I request that one be made. 
If I had known that 6 story housing was proposed to be built, I would have voted against it. I
also think that a notification system needs to be put into place for residents who live around
areas that developers want to use. Similar to the notification I received from the building
management where I live that has the notice for this public hearing attached. 

Miriam Lea Ziven

-- 
Miriam Lea Ziven
miriam.ziven@gmail.com
skype:zarkszoo
+549 11 15 6885 3616
1 847 340 6854
www.salvat.lea.dance
www.miriamziven.com
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